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John Flynn didn't start out as a quilter. He began his career as
an engineer who built bridges. His curiosity was sparked by
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quilting and the rest is...well, you know.
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Lincoln Quilters Guild
Quilting since 1973
Meeting the second Monday
of each month
September through May
(except December)
Gathering at 6:30 p.m.

Program & Meeting
at 7:00 p.m.

College View Seventh-Day
Adventist Church
4108 Prescott Ave.
Lincoln, Nebraska

On the Internet at
www.lincolnquiltersguild.org

taking quilts, John also shares his talents with others as a world s
renown teacher. After several years of quilting, John sold his ‘ o
construction company and began Flynn's Quilt Frame Company,
selling not only frames that John designed, but also John's !
books, templates, and template making supplies.

John and his wife, Brooke, currently reside in Montana. Visit his

website at www.flynnquilt.com

Red Hawk Block
for Tuesday’s class

March 10, 2009 Class Registration

John Flynn teaching Red Hawk (variation of New York Beauty)

Who/What:
Date/Time/Cost:  Tuesday, March 10, 2009

9:00 am to 3:00 pm

$50/per person + template fee $12
Your Name:

Your Address:

Your Phone #: Daytime

Night

Email

Send check payable to LQG. (If you don't have email, include a business size self-addressed envelope)
Mary Swinton, 9100 Swing Circle ¢ Lincoln, NE 68516 « (402) 423-1022 « quilterne@gmail.com

i Location:

March Holders
and Folders:

Caroline Forstrom
DeEtte Turgeon

Lin Gowin-O’Brien
Sharon Gaines

We'll need more volunteers to sign-up for the
March meeting. We would like to have 10
available. We reserve seats in the second row
on the right side of the room for them. Also,
anyone who plans to help should check in with
Jan Kirchhoff that evening so she will know
who and how many are there. Jan is there
early and in the front row so it's easy to find

South Gate United Methodist Church « 3500 Pioneers Blvd. i

her. Email Rose at
rosemkastl@windstream.net if you have any
additional questions.

A BIG thank you to all those who helped in

February:
Rose Kastl and Janice Kirchhoff, co-chairs

March Greeters

Carolyn Bowman
Judy Dahligren




OFFICIAL PUBLICATION
OF THE
LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD
LINCOLN, NEBRASKA

Published eight months of the year:
September, October, November,
January, February, March, April, and
May.

Editor and Layout:
Lin Gowin-O’Brien
Circulation: Carol Curtis

The deadline to submit articles and
ads for inclusion in the Plain Print is
the Wednesday following the Guild
meeting.

Next April
newsletter deadline:

March 11

ADVERTISING
Business Ad Rates:
A 312" x 2" sized ad is $20 for the first
month and $15 per month for
subsequent months.

A 32" x 4" sized ad is $35 for the first
month and $30 per month for
subsequent months.

Ads must be camera-ready.

Classified Ad Rates:

Any individual may place a classified
quilt-related ad in the "Quilters’
Exchange" at a cost of $5.00 for 30
words. Send exact text for ads.
Send articles and ads with payment
(payable to "Lincoln Quilters Guild")
to:

Lin Gowin-O'Brien

642 S. 28th Street

Lincoln, NE 68510
Telephone: (402) 477-6545
Cellular: (402) 304-8438
Email: Linobrien@aim.com

P

Mini-
Quilt
Donation
Reminder

These folks have signed up to
donate a mini-quilt for the month of
March.

Maggie Copple
Mary Brooks
Pam Wakeman
Joyce Donlan

(1 \C“gl\fg‘%;\

Remember to bring your dollars and
extra coins to buy a ticket for these
special hand made items. The cost is
only 50¢ per ticket. You can purchase
as many tickets as you wish to increase
your chances of winning.

President’'s Message

Spring is just around the corner. Haven't we all heard that one? | just

wish | knew which corner. This is a busy time for the guild. It's our /
birthday month and hopefully you remembered to make a cuddle quilt. If :
you didn't, don't worry, they are accepted all year long. There are
patterns on the web site or you can use any pattern you might have.
You can pick up a kit from the resource room, take it home, and finish it.

Maybe you just want to tie or quilt a pre-sewn top, no problem. There > o
are lots of ways to help those less fortunate than ourselves. Quilts just

seem to warm the souls on both the construction and the receiving

ends. To quote another Martha, it's a good thing!

Martha Lawne

Who/What:

Date/ Time/Cost:
9:00 am to 3:00 pm
$40/per person

Location:

1 Your Name:

April 14, 2009 Class Registration

Patty Hawkins teaching Take a Concept! Collage it/
Tuesday, April 14, 2009

South Gate United Methodist Church « 3500 Pioneers Blvd.

! Your Address:

 Your Phone #: Daytime

Night

Mary Swinton, 9100 Swing Circle * Lincoln, NE 68516 « (402) 423-1022 « quilterne@gmail.com

1
i Send check payable to LQG. (If you don’t have email, include a business size self-addressed envelope)
1
1

Afternoon
Workshops/Small

Groups

Hearts and Hands
Christ Lutheran Church
4325 Sumner Street
1:15 pm « 4th Monday of the Month
Room 008, down the hall from the
Fellowship Hall.
2009 THEMES for coming months:
March: If it is green, it goes.
April: Start challenge. Bring fat quarters
you don't like. Easter or Spring.
May: Baskets
Bring a friend ANYTIME.
For more information call: Judy Edwards
489-7395 or Arlene Lynn 466-5148.
Piecemakers
Sew Creative * 5221 S. 48th Street
1:00 pm ¢ 4th Thursday of the month. For
more information: Willa Smith 420-2422.
Please leave a message and | will return
your call. Or email me at
rswd660@inebraska.com
Ladies of the Lodge
The Grand Lodge at the Preserve
80th & Pioneers Blvd. ¢ 1:00pm, 3rd

Wednesday of the month. Enter North
door and take the elevator to the 4th floor
lounge. For more information call Nancy
Simmons 423-4947.

Cuddle Quilts
College View Seventh Day Adventist
Church Resource Room
4108 Prescott Ave. « 9 am-2 pm « 1st
Friday of the month. Anita Ahrens, chair
person. Join us in planning our Cuddle
Quilts and also to pick up kits to work on
during the month.

Evening
Workshop/Small Groups

Evening Stars

Sew Creative * 5221 S. 48th Street

6:30 pm + 4th Monday of the month
During June, July and August this group also
meets on the 2nd Monday at the same time and
location. For more information, contact Dana

Atteberry at 474-1150.

Pine Lake Quilters
Bernina Sewing Studio ¢ 1501 Pine
Lake Rd. ¢ 6:30pm, 3rd Thursday of the
month. For more information call Phyllis
Owen 421-3286 or Jeanette Summers
484-5005 if you have questions.

Anyone is welcome to attend these

groups.



LQG Treasurer Report

—a January 2009
Beginning Checking Balance 1/1/2009 $14,534.06
INCOME

Checking Interest 1.22
Membership 145.00
Mini Quilt Raffle (January) 65.00
Nebraska Windmill pattern sales 108.00
Newsletter advertisements 55.00
Programs and classes 1,685.00
Sutton Eye Care quilt display 250.00
TOTAL INCOME $2,309.22

Nebraska Sales Tax 1,040.81
Newsletter printing and postage 120.38
Programs and Classes 1,839.26
TOTAL EXPENSES $3,000.45
OVERALL TOTAL ($691.23)
Ending Checking Account Balance 1/31/2009 $13,842.83
Current CD value: (matured 10/29/2008) $36,200.96
*Next maturation date: 07/29/2009
TOTAL ASSETS 1/31/2009 $50,043.79

Kinmberl Y Shelle 1, 2007-2009 LQG Treasurer

Al

07/ \§T International Quilt Study

Center & Museum
The calendar for upcoming events at the
International Quilt Study Center and Museum:

The Chintz Exhibit continues through May 24.
The Yikes, Stripes! continues through April 5.
Grace Snyder: A Life in Extraordinary Stitches runs April 10

- June 14, 2009. The wonderful Petit Point quilt will be
included in this exhibit.

Remember Friday, March 6, First Friday (see IQSC&M
Invitation article in the right column).

Tuesday, March 17, 12 noon to 1: Tuesday Talk: Strippie
Quilts with curator Marin Hanson.

Saturday, March 28: Quiltmaking demos, doll quilts, 10 am
to1 pm.

Sunday, March 29, 2:00 - 3:00 pm, lecture by Bridget Long,
UK': Like Gulliver's Clothes: Early British

Patchwork. Bridget Long, is the 2009 IQSC Fellowship
recipient.

Save the Date: Thursday, April 2, Dr Jennifer Harris,
Deputy Director/Curator of Textiles at the Whitworth Art
Gallery, University of Manchester, UK will be giving the
keynote address for the beginning of the 4th Biennial
Symposium. More information at http://www.quiltstudy.org/
education research/symposium.html

Lois Wilson, LQG-IQSC&M Liaison

Santa Socks 2009

Christmas may seem a long way off, but the year will
just fly by. When you're in your favorite store, check
the sales tables and racks for items that will work for
our Santa Sock program. Listed here are suggested
donations for each month. Remember, we’ll accept
these items all year long!

March: Toys, books, games for children and teens ALL ages.

April: Personal items for all ages — soap, shampoo, conditioner,
toothbrushes, toothpaste, combs, brushes, nail polish, hand
sanitizers, deodorant, after shave.

May: Underwear, socks and small items of clothing. For all ages
of children, teens, men, and women.

September: Watch for the Back to School sales. Crayons, color
books, drawing paper, pencils, etc.

October: Pocket calendars, note cards, pens, postage stamps,
envelopes, journals, etc.

November: Bring your newly created Santa Socks and Sacks.
Money to vote for your favorite one, stocking stuffers, and
Christmas ornaments.

Any items can be brought to any meeting. Make scarves, hats,
mittens and/or slippers. You can deposit your items in totes near
the South doors at the guild meetings. Cash is always an option
— let us purchase items for you.
Linda Daiker, Ginny Harvey, Joan Ogle,
Joyce Pope and Barb Brown

IQSC&M Invitation

You are invited to First Friday
at the
International Quilt Study Center & Museum
33" and Holdrege Streets
Friday, March 6, 2009
5:00-7:00 pm

At 5:30, Jonathan Gregory will give a lecture: An Aesthetic
Life: The Story of Quiltmaker, Rose Kretsinger. A reception
will follow the lecture.

First Fridays from 5:00-7:00 p.m. at the International Quilt
Study Center & Museum are free and open to the public. Quilt
exhibit galleries will be open for viewing.

This special event is Lincoln's celebration of National Quilting

Day and is co-sponsored by the Lincoln Quilters Guild and the
International Quilt Study Center & Museum.

Crazy Quilt De-accessioned

A crazy quilt (ca. 1900) documented as part of the Nebraska
Quilt Project was given to the Lincoln Quilters Guild in 1987. It
has been stored for many years in our Resource Room.

The quilt is lovely but very fragile. The quilt has some
connections to Crete, Nebraska according to information
provided by LQG member, Jan Stehlik, in 1987.

The Guild Executive Board voted to de-accession this quilt so
that it can be housed and displayed in an appropriate setting.
The quilt will be given to Jan Stehlik who will donate it to the
Saline County Historical Society.



Minutes of the Lincoln Quilters Guild - February 9, 2009
College View Seventh-Day Adventist Church - Lincoln, Nebraska

President Martha Lane called meeting to
order and welcomed everyone.

Judy Lane invited everyone to attend the
Jonathan Gregory lecture on March 6".
It is a First Friday Event at the ISQCM
and is a free event. Judy took a hand
count of those planning to attend.

The guild sang happy birthday to Sandy
Anderson whose birthday was tonight.

Vice President Mary Swinton introduced
the speaker, Linda Potter.

Minutes

Minutes of the January 2009 meeting
were printed in the Plain Print. The
minutes stand approved as printed.

Treasurer’s Report

The treasurer’s report was in the Plain
Print. The treasurer’s report is
remanded for audit.

Announcements — Sheila Green
Thanks to our greeters and Holders and
Folders tonight.

Nine guests were present.

Budget

If you are or will be a committee chair
and have budget input, please contact
Treasurer Kim Shelley by Monday,
February 23.

Bus Trip — Joni Sauter

We still have openings for the LQG Bus
Trip in April. The registration form will be
in the March newsletter and is available
at the Bus Trip table at the meeting
tonight. Dates for the bus trip are April
18 and 19, during the Nebraska Shop
Hop. Hope you will join us!

Quilters Swap Meet

February 15, 9 am - 4 pm, Isles
Reception Hall, contact Cosmic Cow to
participate or for more information.

Nebraska State Fair

This is the last year the Fair will be in
Lincoln! A co-chair is needed for White
Glovers. This person would mail out
tickets and supervise the Day Captains.
Bonnie Kucera is the Chair. She will
recruit helpers and day captains. From
last year’s experience, it’s beneficial for
the co-chair to live in Lincoln. Please
see Bonnie Kucera or Sheila Green.

On the bulletin board

» Thank you notes from Friendship
Home, Cedars and Peoples City
Mission, Fresh Start for the Santa
Socks, Sacks and cash donation of

$250 to Cedars Home for Children.

* Request for someone to teach craft-
based after school classes at
Rousseau Elementary for 3" - 5th
graders. Classes would run for 6
weeks, beginning February 26.
Contact info on table.

» Information about a Spring Retreat
sponsored by Quilted Kitty.

* Flier on the Announcement Table
about a free Family Memory Quilt
Workshop at the Museum of
Nebraska History on Sunday, March
1, led by Sheila Green and Shirley
Chaffin. The Museum will display
quilts for Statehood Day. Quilts that
“honor” Nebraska to be displayed
Saturday, February 28 and Sunday,
March 1, 1 pm - 4:30 pm

» The College View Seventh Day
Adventist Church, Women in Touch
are having a speaker about the
Orphan Train on Monday, March 2.
Call for reservations.

* Elaine Martin and Pat Hackley have
both had accidents and would
appreciate a card.

» Condolences to Louise Howey on the
death of her husband.

*  Remember to bring cuddle quilts to
the March meeting to help celebrate
LQG'’s birthday.

* Cuddle quilts to be worked on can be
picked up in the Resource Room after
the meeting.

Young Quilt Artists Project — Elizabeth
Sterns

Elizabeth had the volunteers who work
at Bryan Community stand. They still
need more volunteers. They are working
with 18 young ladies making quilts this
year.

2008 Quilt Show — Elizabeth Sterns
Please turn in your quilt show reports.
Only a small fraction have been given to
Elizabeth. You can mail them or email
them to her.

Postcards — Vicky Skuodas

Vicky reminded us to be working on
postcards to bring and trade at the
March meeting. Information is available
from her tonight. Have fun with it!

Home is Where Your Heart is
Challenge — Becky Haynes
This month’s design challenges are:

color/blueberry blue; shape/table;
technique/get your curves on. Bring
your completed quilt to the March
meeting with your “house” card. The
“open house” display and voting for
Viewers’ Choice will be at the April
Meeting.

Mini Raffle — Dana Atteberry and Sue
McKee

A bear made by Janet Phillips was won
by Sharon Minear. A redwork
wallhanging made by Sharon Minear
was won by Martha Dennis. A heart
wallhanging made by Sherry Taylor was
won by Susan Johnson Russell. Books
donated by Meylonie Schatz were won
by DeEtte Turgeon. A group of fat
quarters donated by Ann Onymous was
won by Kath Conroy. Next month's
donations will be from Maggie Copple,
Mary Brooks, Pam Wakeman, and Joyce
Donlan.

Friendship Blocks — Donna Welte and
Anita Dover

100 blocks were turned in tonight. More
blocks may be turned in at the March
meeting. The drawing for the blocks will
be at the March meeting.

There was no further unfinished
business.

New Business

March Class — Mary Swinton

There are still 5 or 6 openings in the
John Flynn class march 10". Mary had
a picture of the block and the quilt that
will be taught. Patty Hawkins will be
speak and teach a class in April. For
more information, just “google” her
name.

There was no other new business to
come before the guild.

The meeting was adjourned to Show
and Tell.

Minutes submitted by
Kate Laucomer
LQG Secretary

Since guiltmaking is often a
solitary effort, the moments spent
with friends talking, enjoying,
admiring, and dreaming quilts are
most precious.

Vivian Ritter



Plain Print by Email

We have established a Yahoo Group

named LincolnQuiltersGuild. We're trying
to make it easier for Plain Print and other
important messages to be sent out to LQG members.

Each person signed up to receive Plain Print by email will receive
an email from PlainPrint@LincolnQuiltersGuild.org

It will have alink to click on that takes you straight to the LQG web
site Newsletter page. You select the newsletter you want to print.
Click on the link. Itloads on Adobe Reader. You can read or print
it.

IF YOU DID NOT RECEIVE YOUR PLAIN PRINT VIA THIS
EMAIL METHOD, PLEASE EMAIL KATE at katequilt@yahoo.com
AND LET HER KNOW.

Classified Ad

Lincoln Sewing Guild meeting, March 23, 7:00 pm. New
equipment and construction techniques for 2009 by Paul
Sorenson from the Sew Creative Store. Sew Creative — 48th
and Highway 2.

Donations from Louise Howey to LQG

Lincoln Quilters Guild sends condolences to the family of
Louise Howey who passed away February 16, 2009. She was
one of the founding members and first president of LQG.

A collection of her fabrics are being donated to the Young Quilt
Artists Program, cuddle quilts and the next quilt show
committee (mostly scraps and precut squares). Louise’s
daughter Margaret Rickers contacted President Martha Lane
regarding the fabric and books for the library.

The LQG board appreciates receiving these gifts, and thanks
them for their thoughtfulness and generosity of these
materials.

Eoutlmast community college

Puainfing Pizzdzz
u Sherrill Katn

April 4 & 5, 2005-giiii= o,

Register NOW for Painting Pizzazz...a hands-on
workshop presented by award-winning artist and
author Sherrill Kahn.

Discover how you can create
captivating collages, enticing
embellishments and new, unique
and easy painting techniques to
enhance your creativity.

Tuition for the two-day class is $150.
Continuing Education Center,
301S. 68th St. Place, Lincoln

Register online at
www.southeast.edu or call
Nancy Holman at 437-2712.

PAID ADVERTISEMENT
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2. NO fabric purchase %
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3. Finished size: Each side no
smaller than 12" and no larger
than 50”.

4. Make a center block according
to the September design
challenges.

5. Each month we will announce 3
design challenges. You choose
two to use that month.

6. Each round (Oct., Nov., Jan.,
and Feb.) add one or more
borders.

7. Turn in at the March 2009
meeting.

8. Vote for Viewers’ Choice at the
April 2009 Meeting.

Home is where we make our memories and store our dreams.
Home is where we plug in our sewing machines.
And for this guild year

Home is Where Your Challenge Is

The February design challenge categories are:
Color — blueberry blue

Technique — curves

Shape — table

(Be sure to identify the challenges that you used on your
House Challenge entry card.)

Like songs we hear on the radio that
conjure strong memories of a particular
time and place, quilts help us recall that

part of life that is sewn up into them.

Ami Simms



March is
LQG's
Birthday
month

All guild members are invited to share in
the observance of LQG's birthday at the
March, 2009 meeting. Once again, you
are invited to bring a quilt for the Cuddle
Quilt project to the March meeting.

Crib Quilt — 42" x 56"

Preemie Quilt - 24" square — 30"
square, one side flannel, bind or
envelope turn, light quilting

Crib Liner — 18" x 24", both sides
flannel, no batting, envelope turn, no
binding. If you cannot finish a quilt, we
will take tops too!

This is an opportunity to participate in
the Cuddle Quilt Project and give a quilt
to a child who needs warmth and
comfort.

Young Quilt
Artists

Project

Elizabeth Sterns
needs more
volunteers to work
with the increased number of high school
students at The Bryan Community.

Elizabeth would also like to start working
with Lincoln East School again if we can
get enough volunteers.

The LQG Quilt Show last spring had
such a wonderful display on the quilts
these students made. Help them learn
the warm and comfort of creating a quilt.

Please contact her at 464-9467.

Nebraska
State Fair

This is the last year
the Fair will be in
Lincoln! A co-chair is needed for White
Glovers. This person would mail out
tickets and supervise the Day Captains.
Bonnie Kucera is the Chair. She will
recruit helpers and day captains. From
last year’s experience, it's beneficial for
the co-chair to live in Lincoln. Please
see Bonnie Kucera or Sheila Green.

WME&‘WM

THANK_YOU

THANK YO

iﬁWM&!ﬁim
March Postcard Exchange

Bring your finished postcard to the March
meeting, and take home one made by
someone else. Yours can be any design;
spring, birthday, or holiday. Your postcard
should have 3 layers, and the size is 4” x
5”. If you need more ideas, look on the
internet for more detailed instructions.

General Instructions:

Top: use any quilting technique.
Embellish with any type of decorative
threads, beads, yarns, trims, buttons,
paints, stamps, stencils, or crystals. Make
it a fun, happy expression!

Middle: Use anything to make it
somewhat firm and that can be sewn over:
Timtex or Peltex, card stock, or stiff
interfacing.

Backing: should be something that you
can write on, muslin or card stock.

Edge finishing: satin stitching, zigzag
over fun yarn, blanket stitch, or fusible
binding.

Post Office: max depthis %47, so if you
have lots of embellishments, you may want
to use an envelope. Hand canceling at the
post office window is preferred over letting
your postcard go through their canceling
machine. Your card may require extra
postage.

Remember, this is a sample of your
quilting, so make sure you sign it!

Qunl‘rer‘s Astrology

Pisces * February 19
*@

- March 20
LN\

The Pisces quilter
quietly works their
magic in private, then
shares a bit of
themselves in
dazzling displays of otherworldly inspired
colors and images. They tend to be
modest about their art, but at the same
time are proud of the message or
feelings contained in their images or
designs. They pursue a lofty ideal in
their work and allow their vision to be
shared with those who can slow down to
appreciate the view.

QNEO9: Right in
Your Own Back Yard
*

QuiltNebraska 2009 will be right here in
the Star City, July 23-26, 2009!

You're invited to take advantage of the
wonderful opportunity to learn, shop (27
vendors), and network with other
quilters. There’s something for
everyone, and one-day registrations are
available for those who don’t feel they
can commit an entire weekend.

Sheila Green and Jo Anne Bair are co-
chairing Quilt History Day on July 23.

If you love crazy quilts — this one’s for
you! National teachers include elinor
peace bailey (doll maven), internationally
known appliqué artist Suzanne Marshall,
Joen Wolfrom, the queen of color theory,
Janet Jones Worley and more. Twenty-
three state and regional teachers,
including Peg Pennell, Peg Spradlin,
Barbara Caron, Kriss Moulds and Bonnie
Kucera will round out the faculty with a
veritable smorgasbord of course
offerings.

We'll offer tours of IQSC&M, hands-on
long arm quilting classes, and expert
advice on using EQ6. Raffles, a
celebrity auction, a red-white-and-blue
themed show and tell, special guest
Jodie Davis of QNN, an encore
performance by The Singing Quilter and
more!

The online registration booklet will be
posted in late April at www.nsqg.org.
You will need to print the registration
form and mail it in. Beat the early
registration deadline for optimum course
selection.

Stay tuned for monthly updates at LQG
meetings and in the Plain Print! For
more information contact Carol Brand|
at: daisybugsews@yahoo.com. For
NSQG membership information contact
Darice Cecil at: dcecil@neb.rr.com.

Carol Brandl and LeAnn Frobom,
QNE Co-Chairs

Quilts are a continuing chain of
history; I hope my quilts are
treasured by future generations.
Jane Eakin



Friendship Block Exchange

Cherry Mash Bars * "5 n GO"

Due March 2009
All that’'s needed for this block is 5 pieces of fabric, 4 seams
and the block is good to go.
BROWN — NO SOLIDS use medium brown prints or dark
brown prints.
Cut from 2 different browns: Two - 3" x 4” rectangles
Two - 3’ x 3” squares

MAUVE — NO SOLIDS; NO BRIGHTS; NO LIGHTS
Use a print that is more subtle and a good blender with the
brown.

Cut from mauve: One — 1%2” x 6%2” rectangle

Cutting and assembling

One -
12 x 62 Mauve

Two - | Two -

Or Strip Piece

Sewn Block will be 62" x 6%”

Call Donna Welte
402-234-7329
or Anita Dover
402-488-5008

with any questions

Shop Hop Nebraska

LQG Bus Trip + April 18 and 19, 2009

April 18
8:00 am Depart from Slumberland parking lot N.
27" Street
10:15 Kearney Quilt Stores (two)
12:45 pm North Platte — The Quilt Rack
3:00 Cozad — Prairie Point Junction
5:45 Comfort Inn — Grand Island
6:15 Grand Island — Material Girls

April19 7:00 am Load Bus

8:00 am Fullerton — Calico Annie’s
10:00 Columbus — Sew What
12:00 pm Norfolk — Pieceful Pastime
2:00 Wayne — Just Sew
2:45 Wakefield — The Quilt Shop
5:15 Fremont — Country Traditions
7:15 Arrive in Lincoln

Motel Accommodations:

Roommate Choice:

Circle if desired: No roommate Assign roommate

Two Day Bus Trip Cost:

One person room $150.00
Two people per room, two beds $115.00 per person
Price includes Shop Hop Bag

Please Print

Name

Phone: Cell

Email:

Make checks payable to: LQG. Non-refundable unless
someone takes your place. Mail your reservation and
check to:

Joni Sauter

5209 South 62" Street

Lincoln, NE 68516

420-5354 (home) or 499-1858 (cell)

Payment due by the March 9, 2009 meeting




Lincoln Quilters Guild
P.O. Box 6861
Lincoln, NE 68506

2008-2009 LQG Officers

Martha Lane
Meylonie Schatz
and Mary Swinton
Kimberly Shelley
Kate Laucomer
Sheila Green

President
Vice-President

Treasurer
Secretary
President-Elect

Vice-President Elect Shirley Chaffin
Treasurer-Elect Leslie Reed
Advisor Judy Lane

§
JCustom Quilting

www.kcustomquilting.com

All over, edge to edge, and custom quilting available
Over 50 pantographs to choose from!
Fast turn-around
Binding service, custom labels, and photo quilts
Custom quilts — Have it your way!
E-mail: kcustomquilting@aol.com * Phone: 402.484.7858
in Lincoln, Nebraska

e o o o o

The Quidted Kitiny-

Fast, friendly service « Quality fabrics and supplies
Block of the Month kits « Strip Club

Visit our website and sign up for our online newsletter
OR stop in and visit us at

2295 S. 48th Street
Lincoln, NE 68506 - (402) 420-9292
www. quiltedkitty.com

PAID ADVERTISEMENT

=y Cosmic Cow
. \ Bright, Bold and Tun

% FABRICS

Also Hand dyed and Hand painted fabrics
Come in for the COLOR — Stay for the FUN!

(

6136 Havelock Avenue « Lincoln, NE 68507 « (402) 464-4040
Open: Monday — Saturday 10-5 « Thursday til 8 pm

PAID ADVERTISEMENT

PAID ADVERTISEMENT

BERNINA®

#. Sewing Studio

» Bernina Sewing and Embroidery -
Machines and Sergers ! =

* BSR - Bernina Stitch Regulator

* Horn Sewing Cabinets BEHNINA‘:I

« Machine Repair Nothing Sews Like A Bernina. Nothing.

1501 Pine Lake, #12 « Lincoln, NE 68512
402-423-3108
www.berninabuzz.com

PAID ADVERTISEMENT



